BARE HILL POND WATERSHED MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
MINUTES OF MEETING
28 AUGUST 2017

Chairman Bruce Leicher called the meeting to order at 8:00pm in Town Hall
Members Present: Bruce Leicher, Peter von Loesecke, Megan Glew, Brian McClain
Others Present: Joe Pettirossi, potential member

Secretary’s Report
Committee approved minutes from the July 2017 meeting.

Treasurer’s Report
Mr. von Loesecke reported no new changes.

Re-appointments and New Members

Committee will discuss re-appointments at the next meeting. The new town charter will not
include limits on appointments and chairmanships for non-permitting committees, which
includes the Pond Committee. Potential new member: Joe Pettirossi.

Conservation Commission Activities
Mr. Leicher submitted Notice of Intent (NOI) in August. It will last for three years, but can be

re-newed before it expires in 2020.

On 07 September, the Conservation Commission will discuss the draw down for the pond at
their meeting.

Several committee members met and pulled phragmities out of the pond on 27 August.
A new septic system is being proposed to replace an old cesspool at 12 Peninsula Road in
Harvard. The committee members considered the change and will send a letter to encourage

them to deal with stormwater runoff and to not use fertilizers.

The meeting was adjourned by proper motion at 8:40pm.

Megan A.Glew
Secretary

Documents Reviewed at Meeting:
1. Meeting Agenda
2. Minutes from July 2017
3. Draft of Sewage Disposal System for 12 Peninsula Road



